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Drivers should avoid 900 Rainier Avenue North until further notice 
City maintenance crews are on site repairing a sink hole 

 

RENTON, WA – City of Renton maintenance crews are on site repairing a sink hole at 900 Rainier 
Avenue North.  

The sink hole has forced the closure of all the northbound lanes. Both northbound and southbound 
traffic are using the southbound lanes. Drivers should avoid the area if possible as there will be 
delays. 

Questions about traffic impact should be directed to Patrick Zellner, Street Maintenance Manager, at 
(425) 766-6181. 

 
 
 
 
About the City of Renton 
The City of Renton, Washington, with a population of 102,700 (2017), is located on the southeast 
shore of Lake Washington, just south of Seattle. Renton's strong economic base, diverse marketplace 
and favorable business climate have attracted the attention of nationally recognized companies that 
are providing employees and their families an outstanding quality of life. Renton is the home of 
Boeing, PACCAR, IKEA, the Seattle Seahawks, and the eternal resting place of Jimi Hendrix. More 
information can be found on our website, or Facebook, Twitter, and Nextdoor pages. 
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